
Thank you for registering your child for VBS 2017- The League of Heroes,  
June 12-15, 8:45 am - 12 pm. Please read the following details for all participants. 

 The first week of June you will receive a postcard by mail with your child's group name and classroom 
number. Please keep the card and bring it with you the first day of VBS.  
  

 Check-In: Daily check-in is at 8:45am. You will need to check-in your child at one of our computer 

kiosks, located in the lower hallways, and walk him/her to the assigned classroom. Your child must have 
a nametag to enter the classroom. For pick-up, we will only release your child to the adult with 

the security receipt. You can text a copy of the receipt to an authorized adult. 
  

 Attire & Items to Bring: Have your child wear the VBS t-shirt (given on the first day), closed-toe shoes 
and sunscreen each day. Bring a labeled water bottle.  

o Wednesday is Water Play Day. Kids should wear a bathing suit under their clothes or clothes 

that can get wet. There will not be time to change into a swimsuit. Bring a towel.  
o Thursday is Superhero Costume Day. Kids may wear a costume from home or create one 

from items around the house. “Good guys” only- no scary villains please!  
  

 Snacks & Allergies: Daily snack ingredients will be posted at the Snack Station in the main hallway. 
You can review the ingredients and determine if the snack is safe for your child. Please discuss concerns 

with your child's group leader. Your child's nametag will have the allergies included on the registration 
form and listed on the class roster for the group leader. We try to be sensitive to allergies but with the 

number of kids, we cannot accommodate each individual need. If you prefer, your child may bring his/her 
own snack labeled accordingly.    
 

 Cancelations: Please contact us if you know that your child is no longer able to attend. We 

have a wait list for registrations so we have other families that would love to send their kids. 
 

 Donations: This year we will collect donations of costumes/dress-up items and loose change for Royal 
Family Kids. Royal Family Kids is an organization that provides camps and a mentoring program for kids 

in the Jefferson County Foster system. Have your child bring a new superhero or princess costume and 
loose change. Items will go to dress-up days and the money will help cover the cost of providing kids 

with a Birthday party, tea party, and other exciting camp experiences. We will have a competition of boys 
vs. girls to see who can bring in the most change.  
  

 The following VBS songs are available for purchase through iTunes.  

o Unstoppable God by Elevation Worship 

o Only Jesus by Austin Stone Kids Worship 

o This Is Amazing Grace Kids Version by AmberSky Records 

o My God by Big Fish  
o Alive by Hillsong Young and Free 

  

 The VBS Closing Celebration is at Pirates Cove on Thursday evening, June 15 at 6:30 pm. If 

you need additional tickets for friends or family members, you can pay $7 per person at the door or 
during pick-up the week of VBS. Click here for location information. 

We look forward to having your kids with us for a super week!  

Questions? Contact Kylie at kyliew@waterstonechurch.org 
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